
 

 

 

MONDAY 8 MAY 2022 
 

NOTICE OF CCC P&C’S 

ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING AT BERKELEY 

VALE PRIMAY SCHOOL  
Central Coast Council of Parent’s & Citizen’s Association 
(CCC P&C) cordially invites members and friends from all 
Central Coast P&C’s to gather for our Annual General 
Meeting being held on Monday, 8 May 2023. 

Attending would allow you a first-hand overview of our various 
accomplishments during 2022 as well as our aspirations for 2023.  You 
will also be provided with educational highlights from Senior Members of 
the Central Coast’s DoE leadership team. 
 
Delegates are elected from local schools to ensure the Central Coast 
continues to be respected within the broader community and maintains a 
strong representative voice in public education.  This is an opportunity 
for you to become involved, engage and influence the future direction of 
the CCC P&C.  Our aim is to grow stronger together. 
 
All positions will be declared vacant at the AGM and nominations will be 
called for the Office Bearers:  President, Vice President x 2, Treasurer, 
and Secretary.   
 
We need an enthusiastic and diverse committee to continue developing a 
shared understanding about how we can all work together to support all 
students through their learning journey in public education.  Strong 
partnerships across education communities, between students, parent 
and carers, teachers, educators, school, and departmental staff, aid to 
foster engagement and positive learning and well-being outcomes. 
 
We need you to make this year a success.  We encourage you to join us 
on Monday 8 May, participate, connect, and consider putting your hand 
up and nominating for one of the positions to become part of our friendly 
team.  For the safety and well-being of others, if you are feeling 
unwell, please do not attend this meeting. 
 

The regular general meeting will follow the 
AGM commencing at 7.00pm.   
 
Don’t forget to register via EMAIL or TEXT by 5 May.  We look forward 
to seeing you on 8 May!  Our email address is cccpandc@gmail.com for 
comments, questions, and correspondence. 

Meet your P&C 

representatives and 

Department of Education 

Senior Leadership Team 

──── 

Network with interested 

parents who are 

committed to ensuring all 

students receive a quality 

education 

──── 

Participate in discussions 

and share information to 

support changes to meet 

the altering needs of 

students in dynamic 

learning environments  

──── 

Connecting with schools 

to enhance home/school 

partnerships for improved 

student  outcomes 

 VENUE 

Berkeley Vale Primary School  
Pindarri Avenue 

Berkeley Vale NSW 2261 

 

DATE 
Monday, 8 May 2023 

 

TIME 
6.15pm for 6.30pm   

 

RSVP 

Please RSVP by 

Friday 5 May 2023 
to Sharryn Brownlee, CCC P&C 

by texting 0402 331 111 
 or by email  

cccpandc@gmail.com 
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